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7 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On a Monday, we will be emailing home spellings that the children are learning if they are not 
in a RWI phonics group. As this week is a shortened week, our spelling test will be on 
Thursday. 
 
Please support your child in learning them at home by using the Look, Cover, Write, Check 
strategy. Then choose three to write in a sentence. Please use the sheet with different 
activities for your child to complete, in order to support their learning at home, it’s a great way 
to allow the children to practice their spellings in a more interesting way.  
 
 

Words ending with ‘zhuh’ spelt ‘sure’ Year 3 and 4 spelling list 

treasure 
measure 
leisure 
enclosure 
pleasure 
closure 
exposure 
pressure 
composure 
fissure    

accidentally 
arrive 
breathe 
centre 
century 
describe 
different 
earth  
experience 
February  

 
Home learning for Mathletics is set on a Wednesday. If your child is finding this difficult to 
manage, please contact us at GHPSoffice@maidenerleghtrust.org  
 
We would also like to encourage the children to continue logging into the PiXL multiplication 
app. Knowing their multiplications will enable them to access more areas of the maths 
curriculum. All login details can be found in the front of their diaries. As you are aware the 
children are completing questions against the clock on a Friday and are working incredibly 
hard to improve their scores week on week, and the app is a fantastic resource for this.  
 
We would also encourage you to listen to your child read every day, just 15 minutes can make 
a big difference.  
 
Thank you in advance for all of your help and continued support with your child’s learning.  
 
Mrs Spiers, Mrs Horne and Miss Hawkins 
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